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Comments: To the National Forest Service,

As a passionate rock climber who frequently enjoys the challenges and beauty of Rocky National Park, | am
deeply concerned about the proposed bolting restrictions. The presence of fixed anchors, including bolts, is
crucial not just for the sport but for safety. These anchors provide vital protection in complex terrains, reducing
the risk of accidents. Removing or restricting them would not only diminish the climbing experience but also
increase dangers, especially in areas known for their challenging routes. As someone who has relied on these
anchors for safe and enjoyable climbs, | urge you to reconsider these restrictions for the safety and enjoyment of
the climbing community.

Sincerely,
Eugene



